
Hello all Members 
 

The weather is certainly warming up 

again. Our monthly hit is on this Sunday 

18th . It happens to coincide with the 

CFA Fire-awareness open day from 

10am. It is a wonderful opportunity for 

locals to have your personal fire fighting 

equipment checked by professionals. 

The tennis court and basketball hoop 

will be available all day.  

Thank you to those who have paid their 

membership fees—and just a reminder 

for those who have not.  
Acheron Tennis Club.  Bendigo Bank 633 000   

         Acc 158647008 

Committee contacts 

Andy Lloyd     0439883599 

Joanna Willey  0433636009 

Paul Redshaw  0413597654 

Barb Gamble   0417 013701 

David Gamble 0409 228873 

Bev Dick         0428 384410 

Pam Ross        0425 749188 

Murray Ross    0425764508 

John Turner     0438 679446 
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PLANNING 
The grass has sprouted 
well. We still need to do 
some landscaping and 
decide what type of trees 
to put along the south 
fence. A more permanent 
locked box is also 
planned.   

email acherontennis@gmail.com   

FUNDRAISING 

Thank you to those who helped to set up 

and dismantle at the race course—More 

money going into the coffers. We’ll let you 

know when we need you for the next meet-

ing. Any amount of time you can spare is 

greatly appreciated. 

 

MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK 


